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Come and share a book with your child on 
Friday 17th October 2.45 ~ 3.15pm.  
Please come into school to help and      

encourage your child to read for pleasure. 
We would love to see you! 

10 Tips for Sharing books with Your 
Child 

1. Talk about the book to your child first. Talk 
about the front cover and the pictures. 
(What do you think the story might be about? 
What do you think is going to happen?) 

2. Let your child look through the book and 
get a sense of the story through the        
pictures. 

3. Read the book to your child and encourage 
your child to make comments about the 
story. 

4. Ask your child to predict what will happen 

next in the story before turning the page. 
5. Re-read the book and suggest your child 

joins in when s/he wants to. 
6. Ask your child if s/he would like to read 

the story independently. 

7. Point to the words as you or your child reads. 
8. Give your child plenty of time to think. 
9. Try not to say that a word is wrong, but ask a question that 

makes them think for themselves about what they are reading, 
for example, “Did that make sense?” 

10. Always try to be positive and give lots of praise and               
encouragement. 

Have fun and enjoy reading! 
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